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Stony Brook's Middle States accreditation review requires faculty 
input about students' first year experience at Stony Brook. We are 
especially interested in freshman level and general education (DEC) 
courses. We know that how courses are taught makes a big difference 
in students' initial academic success, so our goal is to find ways to 
help faculty improve the effectiveness of these courses. We would 
appreciate your completing a brief survey to help us learn how you 
approach teaching introductory level and general education courses 
and what might make this teaching more satisfying for you and more 
effective for students.  The survey will available through Thursday, 
March 20 and you can access it at anytime until then. Should you have 
any problems, feel free to contact alipack@notes.cc.sunysb.edu 

Please take 10 minutes to complete the survey by following the link 
below (or copying and pasting the link into your web browser):

http://www.zoomerang.com/survey.zgi?9GVVQRJE8YH2PRHSB4YC969Q 
 




